
 

Preparing the rear 
strap.  Note the Loop 
in the middle.  The 
safety leash strap will 
lock there.   



 

  

  

  

  

Thread each  end 
through the foam 
body.  



 

Completed 

  

  

  

 



 

The two containment 
straps that will be  
attached to the rear 
strap.    

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



 

Shows the 
Containment strap 
attached to the rear 
strap.  However, do 
not do this step until 
after the cover is 
installed.   

  

 



 

Place the cover on top 
with the hole facing to 
the rear.  The loop on 
the rear strap will 
come through this 
hole with the gold  ring 

  

  

  

 



 

Thread the rear strap 
through each side of 
the cover.  



 

Image shows the rear 
strap threaded 
through body and 
cover.   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



 

This image shows the 
loop on rear strap 
threaded through the 
gold ring hole. 

  

  

  

  

  

 

    



 

Attach the 
containment straps to 
the rear strap using 
the male/female clips  

  

  

  



 

Safety leash strap that 
will attach in the 
middle of the rear 
strap. Notice - at this 
point the one you 
have may or may not 
be locked in a circle 
as this one is.   



 

If your leash strap is 
locked in a circle, 
Unlock it & Thread it 
through the loop on 
the rear strap 



 

Relock the safety 
leash strap.  



 

Done with the rear 
part of the Console 
Lookout.   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



 

The Front strap, 
with slider 
removed.  

  

  

  

 



  
Thread it through one side of the front cover and front of foam body. 

 



 

  

  

  

  

  

Same as above, 
threading through 
the foam after 
having threaded it 
through the cover.  



 

Thread through 
the foam body at 
the other end.   
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And then thread it 
through the cover.   

  

  

  

 



 

Turn over and zip 
up the cover  

  

  

 



 

 



 

Completed except 
for putting on the 
slider.   

  

  



 

Picture of the 
slider which was 
removed when the 
cover was taken 
off.   

  

  

  



 

All the following 
pictures 
demonstrate how 
to thread the slider 
and male/female 
lock on the strap.  
Here it goes 
through the back 
part of the slider 
first 

  

  

 



 

Loop it up, and 
then down through 
the front of the 
slider.  



 

Slider is on.  



 

  

  

  

This picture and 
the following 
pictures show 
doing the same 
with the 
male/female lock. 

  

 

  
 



 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

Completed.  

  

 

 

 

  

 


